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WEST ALLIS YOUTH COMMISSION

April 25, 2016

Dear Honorable Members of the Common Council:

This letter is to inform you that the West Allis Youth Commission held a meeting on April 11,
2016, and unanimously voted to support the creation of a dog exercise area in the city of West

Allis.

We conducted a survey at the 2015 West Allis a La Carte festival and received an overwhelming
amount of support. We feel confident that future members of the West Allis Youth
Commission will continue to assist and support the city as this project moves forward.

Thank you for your consideration.

Respectfully submitted,
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Jack Rindahl
Co-Chair West Allis Youth Commission



